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From: Peter

Sent: Tuesday, 26 November 2019 9:00 PM
To: AHPRA.Consultation

Subject: Proposed Changes to CPD.
Categories: Acknowledged

I would like to strongly object to the proposed changes as there is no scientific basis for them and are onerous.

| have 336 points this triennium, and even did the worthless PLAN under sufferance before it was quite rightly made
optional.

| am still a keen general practitioner of 42 years and love keeping up to date with current treatments and diagnostic tools
via reading medical magazines and attending meetings after hours.

Onerous changes without a scientific basis that can show an improved outcome should be resisted strongly.

Please reconsider; these changes will further encourage senior doctors such as myself to leave the profession and cause
a huge workforce shortage.

Dr Peter Stephenson M.B.B.S.(Lon.) L.R.C.P.(Lon), M.R.C.S. (Eng)

26/11/2019





